
To: Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

From: Ricky Walls 
1350 Harmon Rd 
Murray, KY 42071 

 
 

Re: Case No. 2017-00426. 

December 8, 2018 

RECEIVED 
DEC 17 2018 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

South 641 Water District Commissioner Vacancy 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am responding to the public notice recently advertised in the 
Murray Ledger & Times, Murray, KY. I would like to submit my 
name for consideration for this vacancy. I am a resident of this 
water district and own 3 properties in this district. 

I am a retired Assistant Fire Chief from the Murray Fire 
Department, and have a working knowledge of the water 
systems in our community. I am willing to attend meetings 
monthly and complete all required training for this position. I 
have worked with the incoming Mayor and other members of 
this committee on other community projects, and believe I 
could serve the community well in_this capacity. 

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. 

Respectfully yours, 

a.~L~ 
R~Walls 




